
 

              

 
Tsegay Gilageber and Daniel Eshete 

I just want to send a note of how pleased and over the moon I 
am with all of your teams. This week and the past few 
weekends were out of the ordinary with lots of small details for 
big events with a lot of heavier lifting than usual.  Your teams 
(Tsegay Gilageber and Daniel Eshete)  have been impeccable 
for checking in when they have questions and also making 
suggestions when they think something will work better, which 
I truly appreciate.  
I have so much appreciation for you all.  
   
Kristen Grant 
Director, Conference Services summer 2024 
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